
 

 

 

 

November 27, 2024  

Crescent Park Elementary School Expansion Project 

Since October 18, 2024 the following have occurred: 

• November 5,2024 

o Engineer, Director of Operations and Secretary-Treasurer met to discuss the 
tendering process rendering of the front of the school. 

 

• November 5,2024 

o Director of Operations and Secretary-Treasurer attended a Crescent Park 
PAC meeting where a slide deck presentation was provided to the PAC . PAC 

was given a copy of the rendering, site plan and floor plan to be posted at the 

school, as well as a copy of the presentation. 

 

• November 19, 2024 

o Engineer and Director of Operations met to set schedule for tendering of the 
modular construction portion of the project. 

 

• Tentative Schedule 

o November 26, 2024- Final meeting between electrical, mechanical and 
structural engineers 

o December 2, 2024 -Post on BC Bid 

o Mid December 2024-Bidders site visit 

o January 6, 2025 – Tender close and award 
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The project budget is:  

Ministry funding $5,000,000 

Ministry contingency 

funding 
2,500,000 

Board Contribution  1,700,000 

Total $9,200,000 

Spent to date: $  121,315 

School District No. 59 (Peace River South) 
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11600-7th Street, 

Dawson Creek, B.C.  V1G 4R8 

 Phone: (250) 782-8571    Fax: (250) 782-3204 [ 3 ] 

www.sd59.bc.ca 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
  


